Hello,

This email is regarding the homeless hub that may be set up in the North end. As a parent to two children. I have massive concerns regarding their safety, not to mention the impact on businesses and our property. This location would be next door to a toy store and just a block from a catholic high school with impressionable teenagers. There are also many parks and outdoor pathways that my children frequent, if this site was to open, it would impact their outdoor activities due to safety concerns.

I sincerely understand the homeless need help, but this has too many negative impacts for the North West community. Thank you for your time.

Izabela Marynuk